
The CVRD outdoor irrigation rebate program 
will help residents use water more 
efficiently.  Commercial and residential 
property owners connected to the Comox 
Valley water system are eligible for 
a $300 rebate on the purchase of a 
qualifying smart irrigation controller.  

These controllers adjust the watering schedule according to the 
weather, reducing water use.  

Property owners in the City of Courtenay, Town of Comox and the 
Arden, Comox Valley, England Road, Marsden/Camco, and Greaves 
Crescent water local service areas are eligible for these rebates. 

For further details on eligibility requirements, qualifying hardware 
and frequently asked questions about the program visit 
www.comoxvalleyrd.ca/smartcontrol. 
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